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August 6, 2008

To Whom It May Concern,

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Paniccia
Construction Corp (PCC).

| have had the pleasure of working with Mario Paniccia and his team on:a
challenging office renovation project that required phased construction in an
occupied space. PCC became a key member of the pre-construction design
team, offering practical ideas and solutions that were sensitive to the schedule
and budget. Mario Paniccia’s construction expertise was especially helpful
during this phase of the project, garnering the trust of the client and design team.

During the phased construction period, PCC demonstrated an amazing
willingness and ability to accommodate demanding deadlines, last-minute design
changes and client requests. PCC’s responsiveness to these issues allowed the
project to remain on schedule and within budget.

PCC’s commitment to the client, design team and overall project goals was
outstanding. This dedication resulted in a high-quality construction project that
left the client extremely satisfied with their renovated office space.

| highly recommend selecting PCC for your next project. | am certain that your
company would experience this same level of expertise and service that both
Schoenhardt and its clients have experienced.

Sincerely,

o Mecfoné

Sharon MacKenzie
Senior Designer - Interiors
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